
 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2018 

 

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 

 

SUBJECT: Industry Certification Recommendation Survey 

 

The division of College, Career, and Military Preparation (CCMP) is seeking recommendations from 
districts, employers, industry associations, and workforce boards on industry certifications they would 
like to see added the TEA accountability list. These certifications would be considered for the 2019-20 
list of industry certifications for accountability. This voluntary survey is an opportunity for you to request 
additional certifications as we continue the review of industry-based credentials against a prescribed set 
of criteria for inclusion in accountability.      

A separate survey must be used for each individual certification requested (e.g., Microsoft Office 
Specialist (MOS) Word and Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) Excel). If correct titles are not used, we will 
be unable to consider the requested certification.  

The survey will close on May 18, 2018. If you have questions about this survey or the certifications, 
please contact Karen.Grad@tea.texas.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
Heather Justice 
Divisional Director 
College, Career, and Military Preparation 
Texas Education Agency 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
Austin, Texas 78701 
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